
*** Note: Brethren may attend the Friday evening Lodge meeting without pre-registration. *** 
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Due to the numbers of brethren and families we anticipate might attend this year’s reunion 
and given the limited seating available in the Wells Hall along with our desire to ensure we 
are able to properly serve and feed those in attendance advance registration for the Friday 
Night Social and the Saturday Reunion BBQ is required.  

You must pre-register*** - No tickets will be available at the time of the reunion. 

Please Print – if purchasing for other Masons as well as yourself please print their name(s)s, rank(s) and email on the back of this form 

Name: ________________________________________     Rank: _______________ 

Address: _________________________________________________________     Province: ________ 

Postal Code: _____________     Phone: _________________     email: __________________________ 

Reunion Tickets* 
* Tickets include the Friday Night Social and the Saturday BBQ 

Adults 

Children (10 to 15) 

Children under 10** 
** We need these numbers for seating and catering purposes 

Number 
 

______ 

______ 

______ 

Price 
 

$50.00 

$15.00 

Free 

Totals 
 

 

 

Free 

Group Photograph* (8” X 10” Colour) 

* All the Brethren in front of the Lodge Sunday after the Church Parade 
– will be mailed to your home address by Grandell Studios 

______ $15.00  

Total  

 

There are only 200 tickets available for the BBQ. If you are planning to attend, please 
complete this form and mail it along with your cheque or money order payable to “Cariboo 
Lodge Holdings Co. Ltd.” to: 

Cariboo Lodge No. 4 - 150th Reunion 
P.O. Box 4551 
Quesnel, BC V2J 3J8 

On receipt of your registration and payment we will send you a confirmation email and hold 
your tickets for you at the registration desk at the Masonic Lodge in Barkerville where you 
may pick them up on your arrival on Friday August 11th. 


